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From: Colin/Margaret 
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 10:18 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Heritage Alteration Permit Application with Variance(s) No. 00025 (1012 Richardson 

Street)

 

We wish to take the opportunity to comment on the above project as we live in 
the building next door.  

Firstly, this opportunity seems somewhat moot, since the exterior of the project is 
already substantially complete.  Our input at this stage seems somewhat fruitless.   

During this project, we have had repeated issues with work being done outside 
allowed hours, with debris such as nails and wood landing on our building’s 
garage exit ramp way, and a significant event when part of the chimney came 
down on our property. 

Despite these negatives we have no issue with the overall project design, having 
had variances #1 and #2 explained to us by John O’Reilly (we wish to thank him 
for his phone call).   

We do have an expectation, however, that control of this project by the City will 
be significantly tighter going forward so that we will not be subject to further 
unacceptable noise, bylaw violations and safety issues arising from it. 

 

Colin Kopp/Margaret Patton 
1020 Richardson Street  
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From: Gopal Gowda 
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 10:44 AM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Heritage alteration permit with variances # 00025

Thank you for this opportunity to comment on the renovation work next door to my residence. 
 
I am not opposed to this work. However, please note the following points of concern: 

 There has been significant work already done on the renovation (going on for at least the last 4-months), which is well 
before this hearing.  Is that allowed?  How meaningful is this “hearing” then?  How relevant is my input? 

 What is the point of permits and public hearings if the owner does what he/she feels like and the City does not enforce 
the rules? 

 On numerous occasions, there was noisy work being conducted beyond 6 PM-weekdays, on weekends and on Stat-
holidays 

 Can we expect the City to have tighter controls on the project going forward in terms of the owner adhering to the 
City’s  Noise and Safety Bylaws? 

 
Thank you 
Dr. Gopala Gowda 

 



1

From: Lorena Lennox
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 12:56 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Heritage Alternation Permit Application with Variances No 00025

Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Please register that I am opposed to the proposed changes. I believe that both my property and the neighbourhood will 
be negatively affected by the proposed changes. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lorena Lennox 
1020 Richardson Street 
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